
 
From: Samuelson, Jennifer <Jennifer.Samuelson@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:02 AM 
To: sceglowski <sceglowski@vtvsba.org> 
Subject: Re: VSBA Weekly Newsletter  
  
Good morning, Sue. As I’m sure you are aware, this information is protected by executive 
privilege.  
 
Kind regards, 
Jennifer  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

 
From: Sue Ceglowski <sceglowski@vtvsba.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:00:00 AM 
To: Samuelson, Jennifer <Jennifer.Samuelson@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Diop, Mohamed <Mohamed.Diop@vermont.gov>; Fearon, Grey 
<Grey.Fearon@partner.vermont.gov>; Gleason, Kimberly G <Kimberly.G.Gleason@vermont.gov>; 
Jepson, Lyle <Lyle.Jepson@vermont.gov>; Kolbe, Tammy <Tammy.Kolbe@vermont.gov>; Lovett, Tom 
<Tom.Lovett@vermont.gov>; O'Farrell, Jennifer <Jennifer.OFarrell@vermont.gov>; Werner, Richard 
<Richard.Werner@vermont.gov>; Wilburn, Aaliyah <Aaliyah.Wilburn@partner.vermont.gov>; Sprague, 
Suzanne <Suzanne.Sprague@vermont.gov>; Gaidys, Maureen <Maureen.Gaidys@vermont.gov>; 
scameron <scameron@vtvsba.org>; Clare Wool <cwool@bsdvt.org> 
Subject: Re: VSBA Weekly Newsletter  
  
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize 
and trust the sender. 
Dear Chair Samuelson,  
 
Thank you for your email. VSBA values the State Board's role in Vermont's education 
system and in the Secretary search process.  
 
It appears we may have different definitions of an inclusive and transparent search 
process. This may be a topic that the Task Force covers in its report as a way to inform the 
process for the next Secretary search.  
 
Please send us the names of the three people who the State Board recommended to the 
Governor. We have received questions from school board members asking for the names 
of the three finalists and would like to be able to provide the information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sue 
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Sue Ceglowski, Esq. 
Executive Director, Vermont School Boards Association 
(802) 223-3580 ext. 113 
(802) 275-8666 (cell) 
Pronouns: she/her/hers  (why)  
 
The content of this email is offered as a service of the Vermont School Boards Association 
and does not constitute legal advice. You should always contact an attorney licensed to 
practice in your jurisdiction regarding any specific legal problem or matter. Information 
distributed by the Vermont School Boards Association is reviewed by an attorney licensed 
to practice in Vermont.  
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